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Profiles

Each month we highlight CLIME members. If you wish to
receive a list of CLIME members, please send $1.50 to the
CLIME office.

Peter Teitelbaum (2211 Riverside Dr., Ottawa,
ON, Canada KIH7X35) is a physician in Canada
who finds Logo a very powerful way to talk math
with his children. He has programmed in Pascal for
several years, more recently with Logo. He is
interested in how Logo can contribute to children’s
learning.

Carolyn Pinchback (UCA Box 5065, Conway,
Arkansas 72032) works as an assistant professor of
mathematics at the University of Central Arkan-
sas. She previously worked at the K-8 and univer-
sity level in Texas and New York. She has submit-
ted a proposal to the Research Council for the
purpose of ascertaining the effects of Logo with
various geometric concepts at the elementary
level. She has also accepted an invitation to partici-
pate in a Logo workshop in Mexico City this sum-
mer.

Steve Ryner (37 Lord Stirling, Morristown, NJ
07960) has been a computer teacher at Jefferson
School for 2 1/2 years. He is working on integrat-
ing Logo into the elementary curriculum.

Dale Hulme (Franklin Jr. High School, Minnea-
polis Public Schools, 2018 James Ave. N., Min-
neapolis, MN 55411) has created FASTMATH a
new and innovative curriculum for general mathe-
matics which promises to help bridge the gap in
mathematics instruction and understanding. It is a
comprehensive 16 unit package of skill building
and integrating exercises in general math, which
employs the Logo computer language as the me-

dium of instruction. For more information contact
Dale.

Gary Stager (Fallon Education Center,
N.AM.E., 51 Clifford Drive, Wayne, NJ 07470),
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the new editor of the CLIME News, is the Presi-
dent of SigLogo, the International Society for
Technology in Education’s Logo Special Interest
Group, as well as a former contributing Editor to
the Logo Exchange Journal. As the Director of
Training for the Network for Action in Microcom-
puter Education, Gary has conducted hundreds of
workshops in Logo, LogoWriter, Lego logo, and
other computer related topics for teachers in this
non-profit organization’s 150 member school
district. He has also taught graduate courses at
three universities. At the NECC Conference this
year Gary led a “special session”. This is the fifth

consecutive year he has presented at NECC. ﬁ

Article & Microworld

submissions

Please send us articles, letters to the editor,
etc. in computer ready form on disk (pref-
erably Macintosh format, but we can con-
vert IBM formats as well.) We are planning
that our next issue of the CLIME Mi-
croworlds will be for the Apple, IBM, and
Macintosh and will be out in early 1992.
(Terrapin and LCSI versions of Logo.)
Please submit microworlds in as many for-
mats as possible.

Volunteers Needed!

We would appreciate your help in translat-
ing microworlds from one dialect to an-
other. If you have multi-dialect knowledge
and can share some of your time, CLIME
would appreciate your help. Currently our
microworlds are in Apple LogoWriter and
Terrapin 3.0. We would like to have as
many of the microworlds as possible avail-
able in IBM and Macintosh versions. Also,
in Terrapin Logo Plus.
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